
To Whom It May Concern: 

I am writing this letter in reference to Tirzah Cadicamo. In the time Tirzah has worked for us, she 
has been an exemplary employee. She truly set the standard for being a hardworking, dedicated 
and free thinking employee that we never needed to ask twice. Sometimes we didn’t even have 
to ask once to get a job done, it was already done by the time we thought of it.   

Tirzah would be a great addition to anyone’s business and we guarantee you will be getting a 
motivated driven employee that will outwork anyone on your payroll.  

We are in a very isolated area in Montana, the nearest town being 60 miles away. We often 
work for several weeks without going to town. Finding employees that are willing and able to 
commit to that lifestyle, are few and far between. Tirzah was always on time, and always 
accomplished her daily goals around the ranch. Whether it be fencing a 10,000-acre pasture or 
cleaning buildings; the job was always done.  

Her care for all the horses was above and beyond what was expected and we appreciated 
someone taking as much care in them as we do.  

We are sad to see Tirzah go, but we are so excited for her adventures that lay ahead.  

	 	 	 	 Sincerely,  
	 	 	 	 	  

	 	 	 	 	 Reata and Gabe Clark  
	 	 	 	 	 OW Ranch – Manager  
	 	 	 	 	 Clark Ranch Horses and Performance Prospects - Owner


